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Thank you crafts at The Old Downs Residential Care Home

Last week at The Old Downs Residential Care Home, some of our residents joined in to celebrate 'International Thank You

Day' on Wednesday 11 January.

To mark the occasion, they got together for an arts and crafts session to make some thank you cards for their loved ones.

Everyone enjoyed decorating their cards with beautiful butterflies and colourful flowers, enjoying the creative process whilst

chatting with friends.

Everybody had a great time and their cards look great!
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